
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 25 September 2003 

13. ST MATTHEWS CHURCH 
 
 The Board considered a report seeking funding from the Community Board towards the costs incurred 

by St Matthews in providing a community facility. 
 
 The Board resolved to approve a grant of up to $5,000 from the 2003/04 SCAP funds to St Matthews 

to help with costs associated with the provision of a community facility. 


